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12 February  2023 

 

MEMO – International Va’a Federation  

IVF Board Member – Vacant position 

 

Dear IVF Member Federation  

The International Va’a Federation is seeking nominations for individuals who wish to be considered 

for the International Va’a Federation Board 

Member Federations may nominate an individual to be considered for appointment by the IVF 

Board. Appointment Nomination forms must be submitted by 11:59pm 3rd March 2023  (US Pacific 

time)  

The Term of position is 2 years and will conclude at the end of 2024 

The nomination form is electronic and can be found here https://forms.gle/tXg9jjq2HMJ61tya6 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact admin@ivfiv.org  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 
 
Lara Collins 
President  
International Va’a Federation  
lara@ivfiv.org 
+64275484612 (NZ) 

 
 
Linda Dresbach 
Secretary 
International Va’a  Federation 
Linda@ivfiv.org 
+014083185026 (USA) 
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